
 
 
 

 
 
 
NHLA enjoyed another successful membership year, finishing October with 618 members, a few more 
than the 612 we had last year.  Of that number 64 are new members and we welcome them to our 
association, a great group of people to work with!  47 of our members are life members, a great asset to 
the profession in our state and something to be proud of. 
  
Membership renewal forms will be going out in the next couple of weeks, I hope that you will consider 
renewing your membership and encouraging your colleagues to join if they are not already 
members.  NHLA provides us all critical and valuable connections to our peers and a variety of important 
resources to help us provide superior service in our home libraries. 
  
Thanks to all of you for being members, I hope we welcome another 60 new members to our great 
organization. 
  
  
Jennifer Hinderer, Director 
Nashua Public Library 
nashualibrary.org 
 

http://nashualibrary.org/

